




                  
All information should be completed.

Name ________________________________________ Spouse _______________________________________  Date of Birth (mo./day)_____________

Address ___________________________________________________ City____________________State _______________ Zip __________________

E-mail ______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Phone: Home (________) __________________________________   Cell Phone (________) ________________________________________________

Office (________) _______________________________________________ Fax (________) ________________________________________________
Here is my gift to the University:
*Enclosed is my annual $100 membership donation. (Make checks payable to The Guild, HBU.)

*Charge to my  ___VISA     ___ Mastercard     ___ Discover      ___ American Express in the amount of $ ___________________________________

     Credit Card Number: ___________________________________________________Expiration Date_______________________ CSC____________

*I am a past PA/Guild president    Signature _____________________________________________________________________________________  
I have matching gift capabilities with _________________________________________________________________________   

Here are my interests:  I would be interested in serving on the following committee(s):

* Chaplain — in-reach ministry to Guild members through prayer and personal contacts.
* Communication — provides communication with members through telephone regarding special events and information.
*  Membership — outreach to current members.
*  Recruitment — outreach to prospective members.
* 
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Ladies of the HBU Guild enjoyed the Installation Coffee 
on May 12 in the home of President and Mrs. Sloan. The 
lovely event was co-chaired by Betty Vernon and Jeanne 
Walker. Helping with the brunch were Debbie Andrews, 
Cookie Peeler, Lisa Hartman, Kathleen Evans, Jane Ann 
Bickham, Colleen Fellows, Janet McGuire, Kathy Thompson 
and Judy Childress who prepared  a delicious menu. The 






